
Licensing Chair’s report to 13 April 2022 Full Council 

 

Licensing Committee has not met this cycle. 
  

Changes to taxi driver & operator licensing procedures have changed in April to 
remove some of the temporary arrangements that have been in place through the 
pandemic, and to comply with new HMRC rules. The changes have been 
communicated to the trade by letter and email, and also publicised on the council`s 
website. 
 


